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Housing, Social & Cultural Strategic Policy Committee (SPC)

In attendance: (15)	Cllr Aidan Campbell, Cllr Colm Carthy, Cllr P.J O’Hanlon, Cllr Pat Treanor, Catheine Elliot, Drew Hurley, Eddie O’Gara, John Murray, Lorcan MacCinna, Miriam McMahon, Nial O’Connor, Noeline O’Neill, Teresa McGuirk, Somhairle Mac Conghail, Alan McKenna
Apologies: 		Pauline Maguire

Meeting Minutes:

Chairperson Cllr Pat Treanor opened and welcomed everyone to the meeting @10:30 a.m. 

The Chairperson welcomed Eddie O’Gara as a new member to the SPC replacing Candice Murphy. Eddie O’Gara was nominated by Monaghan Public Participation Network (PPN). 

The Chairperson also welcomed incoming Housing Senior Executive Officer (SEO) Nial O’Connor to the Strategic Policy Committee (SPC) replacing Nuala Woods who has moved from housing to a new role. 
John Murray proposed that a letter of Gratitude be issued to Nuala Woods on behalf of the Strategic Policy Committee to thank her for all her work and efforts on the committee during her time in Housing. This was endorsed by Cllr Colm Carthy, Cllr P.J O’Hanlon, Noeline O’Neill and Cllr Aidan Campbell as well as the rest of attendees. 

The minutes of the last meeting were proposed with no amendments by Cllr Colm Carthy and seconded by the Chairperson Cllr Pat Treanor. 

Item No.4 Housing Update
· Lorcan MacCinna provided an update on the 2021 Capital Programme. 
· Teresa McGuirk provided an update on the Rebuilding Ireland Home Loan Scheme and the Housing Grant Scheme for 2021. 
· Drew Hurley provided an update on the Housing Assistance Payment (HAP) scheme and the 2021 Summary of Social Housing Assessment (SSHA). 



Item No. 5 Arts Update
· Somhairle MacConghail provided an update on the Arts and Cultural Sector and the current schemes in force. 

Item No.6 Library Update
· Catherine Elliot provided an update on the Library Services and Library Events undertaken within the County. 

A.O.B.: No other matters arising.

Date of next meeting: John Murray proposed that the dates for the next 3 meetings in 2022 be discussed between the Chairperson Cllr Pat Treanor and Pauline Maguire and proposed dates be issued to all SPC members. 

The Chairperson Cllr Pat Treanor closed the meeting by thanking all Council Staff for their efforts during the year and wished all SPC members a happy Christmas and New year. 
